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Ormskirk Eastern Gateway - Revocation 

Statement of Reasons  

 

The purpose of this proposal is to revoke a controlled crossing at the junction with St Helens 
Road and Moor Street, Ormskirk. The crossing was constructed in July 2023 however the 
crossing was never made into general operation due to safety concerns raised upon the signing 
off procedure. Following investigation into reported near misses within the assessment stage, the 
consensus was to decommission the crossing due to risks created from the installation. The 
equipment can be re-used and installed elsewhere in the district of Ormskirk.   
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